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Subject: Suez Canal

Attacks on ships by Iranian-backed Houthi rebels in Yemen have led to ships being routed around the 
southern tip of Africa rather than taking the shorter route through the Suez Canal. This has raised 
shipping costs.

Has the Commission estimated what impact this will have on inflation in 2024? If so, what impact will 
it have? If not, why not?

Submitted:7.2.2024


